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Darleen and I want to thank you for your 
faithful support. We realize that these are 
days of great concern and cutbacks. In the 
last three months we have heard from more 
churches either cutting back or dropping our 
support than we have seen in twenty-six 
years of mission work. It is imperative that we 
pray for each other. It is heartbreaking to see 
so many faithful churches having difficult 
times. We know it is a very difficult decision 
for churches to make, and we are so grateful 
for the many years of dedicated support from 
these wonderful servants of Christ.

As many of you already know, my Mom went 
home to be with the Lord in December. She 
has had health problems for a number of 
years and the old tabernacle of clay finally 
gave way  to Heaven. Thank you for your 
prayers, emails, cards, flowers, and calls. All 
of you were a great blessing to us during this 
difficult time. My sister Kathy, and her 
husband Wayne, gave of themselves 
unselfishly to see to it that Mom was well 
taken care of since Dad went home to be 
with the Lord twenty-two years ago. Please 
pray for them as they adjust to her home 
going.

The Lord willing, I will be in Myanmar 
(Burma) from February 20 through March 7.  
We will be conducting a conference in 

Yangon, and speaking at a col lege 
graduation. Thank you in advance for 
faithfully praying that the Lord will bless with 
safety  in travel, easy  entrance into the 
country, and that we will be a help  to these 
servants of our Lord. God is still blessing the 
efforts of Judson after two hundred years.

In November and December, we were in 
Europe. Darleen and I had a blessed visit 
with Randall and Linda Jordan in Sicily. The 
Lord truly has blessed them with a good 
work. Brother Jordan has some men that are 
really  interested in the Lordʼs work. He has 
one man in particular that the Lord will surely 
use in leadership in the days to come. The 
Jordanʼs have served in Italy for thirty years, 
and their ministry is being used of the Lord to 
make a difference.

You are a blessing. We are so grateful for 
your continued faithfulness. Those of you that 
have had to stop supporting us financially we 
want you to know that we appreciate all that 
you have done. Please do not stop 
supporting us with your prayers. Be assured 
that we will remember you before the throne 
of grace.
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